
 

 

Although I wasn't born here and my childhood memories live elsewhere, Happy Camp is my 

hometown. My sophomore year in High School brought me to this community and I have loved 

it ever since. In 2003, a scholarship from The Ford Family Foundation enabled me to earn my 

BS and MBA in Business Administration from California State University, Chico. In 2012, I moved 

home to raise my children. I became the Executive Director of Happy Camp Community Action 

in 2017, a nonprofit dedicated to the community of Happy Camp. Bringing us even closer 

together, the 2020 Slater Fire forever changed our small community. Now, more than ever, to 

ensure it survives. 

 

Abigail Yeager 

Executive Director 


